
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Weaver, Morgan <MorganWeaver@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/12/2014 12:28:09 PM
Subject: RE: event

Can you send me both of your contact cards? 
Thank you,
Katherine

From: Weaver, Morgan
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2014 5:48 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: event

Katherine,

I just wanted to let you know that I will not be in the office from 8/14- 8/20. Michelle Langdon will be the POC for 
your meeting on 8/19 at the mansion. I am leaving her specific instructions based upon the event setup request by 
Nicole Priester. If you need to make any changes to that closer to time, please call Michelle. 803.201.8555

Thanks!
Morgan Weaver
Assistant to the First Gentleman
O:803.737.0369
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